
 

This Week  

Join us on             

Facebook!  

THIS WEEK:  
 

 

Nursery Supervisor:  Jill Watts 
 

Children’s Church:   

Pre-K 3 & 4: (Rm 108) Greg & Sandy Baker                                                                 

K & 1st Grade: (Rm 105) Gail Rowan, Kelly Wittman, Sophia Small 

2nd & 3rd Grade: (Rm 104) Jamie, Joe & Will Irwin 
                         

    

 

Missions 

Deacon of the Week:                                                                                                                 

April 22:  Alex Mull                        

April 29:  Joe Irwin 

Join us on                             

Facebook!  

(Refer to sermon notes flyer inserted in this bulletin) 

Join us on                             

Facebook!  Join us on                             

Facebook!  

  More Announcements 

 

 
 
 

MISSIONARY OF THE MONTH:  PHIL AND BARB - MTW -  Phil and Barb 
oversee evolving churches in SE Asia.  Phil just completed a week’s teaching 
on the Old Testament to an island group and a week with folks in Sri 
Lanka.  Pray that has they teach, preach, learn and further friendships that 
God will bless this ministry.  Barb was assisted by her niece Brynn, and a 
RUF  student group from Duke U. in an English camp for 83 refugees—the 
largest ever. The Rohingya women in her literacy group prepared a dinner 
for the students.  She writes that everywhere you turn in this community, there 
is sorrow upon sorrow, but there was glorious light shining this week from  
the faces of those who live in the presence of Jesus. They are seeking 10 
medical personnel and 4 trained counselors to assist the Presbyterian Church 
of Bangladesh for gospel ministry with a mental health focus among the  
Rohingya refugees who have experienced horrible trauma.  Contact Phil  
and Barb at phil@asianconnect.org.       

 
Feel free to pick up information on the Missionary of the Month located on the 

Missionary Rack hanging outside the church office. 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Giving Financial Update: 

   

Weekly general fund giving receipts:      4/15/18                $  25,191          

Weekly general fund giving requirement:                     $  18,269 

----------------------------------------------------- 

YTD general fund budget requirement:                       $274,039             

YTD general fund giving receipts:                                         $273,477 

                                YTD  Deficit:                         $   562 

YTD A Place to Grow Mortgage Receipts:                 $   2,560 

 Sunday, April 22 
 

8:45 AM  Kids’ Praise (103) 

9:00 AM  Sunday School   

10:00 AM  Worship Service (Sanctuary) 

6:30 PM  Pauley Home Group (Fellowship Hall) 
S 

 

Monday, April 23 
 

6:00 PM  Deacon’s Meeting (201) 

6:30 PM  Men’s Softball Game - Red Team (Softball Field)  

7:00 PM  Men’s Ministry - “33: The Series” (Fellowship Hall)  

7:00 PM  Open Basketball (Gym) 

 

Tuesday, April 24 
 

6:00 AM  Men’s Breakfast & Fellowship (Offsite - Perkins in Avondale) 

11:45 AM  Member Private Event (108, Loft, 109, Gym) 

7:00 PM  Community Group (LHPA Soccer - Outside Fields) 
 
 

  

 Wednesday, April 25 
 

6:00 AM  Men’s Ministry - “33: The Series” (Fellowship Hall)                  

11:45 AM  Member Private Event (108, Loft, 109, Gym) 

6:30 PM  ESL (Library, 101, 106, 107, 108) 

6:30 PM  Financial Peace Class (Fellowship Hall) 

6:30 PM  Wednesday Night Children’s Programs (Whole Building) 
 
 

Thursday, April 26 
 

8:00 AM  LCA Run-A-Thon (Outside Fields, FH, Gym, Education  
            Wing) 

6:30 PM  Praise Team Practice (Gym)  

6:30 PM  Men’s Softball Game - Red Team (Softball Field) 

6:30 PM  Member Private Event (201) 

  
Friday, April 27 

 

Weekend CSB Camping Trip (Camp O’Rama) 

Weekend Girls’ LIFE Camping Trip (Camp Tel Hai) 

6:00 PM  UTX - Newsboys Concert (Offsite) 

 

9:00  

 

Saturday, April 28 
 

(No Activities) 
 

 

 
 

            See calendar of events on the web site: www.CornerstonePCA.com 
 

 Phone: 610-255-5512 
 Fax: 610-255-5515 
 E-mail: cpcofficepa@aol.com 

What Jesus Says About Hell 
 

Mark 9:38-50 (ESV) 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cornerstone Softball - As spring is fast approaching another fun year 

of softball is upon us.  Cornerstone is looking to field two teams to 

play in a competitive Southern Chester County  church league that 

follows ASA rules.  In addition to the competition we also have fun, 

camaraderie, fellowship and prayer! If you are   interested in playing 

and can commit to 2 nights a week  on average from April through 

mid-July, please contact Bob Davis at 610-345-0238 or                                 

rdavisjr311@verizon.net or Alex Mull at 410-920-1605 or                                   

exact33@yahoo.com.  There is a fee for playing and for uniform/hat.   
 

Every year the PCA Compassion Fund gives help  where 

help is needed most around the world! Your gifts enable 

our missionaries and national partners to quickly respond to urgent 

situations in communities, sharing the love of Christ.  See the flyers on 

the information desk for where to participate and how to help. Thank 

you!= 

================================================================================================================ 
 

 

 

 

Whatever you do, in word or deed, do everything in the name of the Lord 
Jesus, giving thanks to God the Father through him. (Colossians 3:17)  

 

 

 

 

Sermon Notes 
April 15, 2018 

Pastor Billy Haines 



 

    

 

~ Order of Service ~  
 

Welcome and Greet 

Announcements 

Mission’s Moment - Phil & Barb 

 Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Receiving of New Members & Baptisms 

Congregational Prayer    

Worship in Generosity  

Worship in Submission to God’s Word  

Closing Song 

Benediction 
 

 

*  Greg Morgan - Please keep Greg in prayer as he is sched-
uled for neurological surgery tomorrow, Monday, April 23.  
Pray for wisdom for doctors and peace for Greg. 
 

*  Laura Hubbard’s father, Fred - Please pray for Fred as 
the pain in hips and legs is way too much for him now.  Pray 
for relief from this terrible pain. 

 

* Jody Morgan -  Surgery is now scheduled on Thursday, April 26th to    
remove a brain tumor with recovery of one month.  Also, please pray for 
consultations on which radiation treatments to do and decision to begin treat-
ment. 
 

*  Chris Neale’s mother, Carlie  - Please pray for Carlie recovering from 
surgery last Tuesday in which doctors removed an apple sized tumor.  Pray 
that it does not spread and for her body to heal in order to begin chemo 
treatments. 

  

PLEASE CONTINUE TO LIFT UP PRAYERS FOR - Our country and          
leaders, Connie Arnold’s husband-Bud, Elaine Hoffman and family, Dot Elliott’s 
dear friend-Faye’s family & friends, Ginger Hoyos, Alex Fowler, Mark Rusinko 
family, Anita Samis, Jim VanderHaar, Frank Daresta, Ginny Dorsman,        
Judy Emory’s mother-Janice Jennings, Daniel Strumbeck, Jules Paoli,             
Alex Mull,  Linda Comyns and family, Pam King, Paul and   Kristen Jay’s  
son-Robert and daughter-Sophia, Bob Rowan’s brother-Jack Rowan, Mimi 
Eastman, Karlyn Morgan, Madeleine Chick, and Marilyn Desro-
ches’ granddaughter-Danielle. 
 

     

 

Bruce Boone 
Billy Haines 
Ralph Jarrell 
Tim Malone 

George Pauley 
David Phillips 

 

Ryan Byers 
Orval Foraker 
Bobby Hagerty 

 

Joe Irwin 
Alex Mull 

Craig Wellman 

   Diaconal Associates 
Linda Comyns Ron Myers 
    Al Llorens Gail Rowan 

     Glenn Miller Anne Wellman 
         

 

Bob Rowan 
Kevin Smith 
Dave Spangler 
Seth Watts          

Mark Whiteman 
Marsh Williams 

Announcements continued on next page 

 

Men’s Ministry 33 Series “A Man and His Marriage” now through           

May 7 & 8.  Two sessions per week:  Monday evenings from 7:00-8:00 

and, new - Wednesday mornings from 6:00 to 7:00am. Bring life to your 

marriage by building it around God’s grace and for His glory.  Workbooks 

available; for more information contact Marsh Williams at  (302) 530-

3379 or rgang2de@aol.com. 

 

Girl’s LIFE  Annual Camping Trip - April 27 - 29th,  Tel Hai Camp and   

Retreat in Honeybrook, PA for 1st through 8th Graders.  Registration is 

online on the Girl’s LIFE page on the Cornerstone web site at 

www.CornerstonePCA.com.  For more information, feel free to contact 

Nicole Paoli with questions at (484)753-4496 or email her at 

nrpaoli@gmail.com.  
 

Baby Bottle Benefit begins  April 22nd - May 20!  Did you know -  the 

Baby Bottle Benefit is more than an annual fundraiser?  It’s about the 

thousands of people joining a community effort to support women with 

pregnancy concerns and decisions to make.  Cornerstone joins 65 local 

churches in the Baby Bottle Benefit fundraiser for A Door of Hope      

Pregnancy Center that provides free, compassionate, and holistic care   

to 1000’s of women and families in our community who face critical 

pregnancy concerns and decisions.  ADOH centers in Wilmington,        

Middletown and Newark are entirely funded by a diverse network of 

churches, organizations, businesses, and individuals.  Donation bottles 

will be available TODAY in the church lobby!  Pick up one, or two, and fill 

with $35 or more! 

  

Community Night - Wednesday, May 2nd from 6:00-8:00pm.  There will 

be dinner, square dancing, and fellowship for all ages!  Cost is $6 or $3 

per person, depending upon meal choice.  Please register on the church 

website at www.CornerstonePCA.com by Wednesday, April 25th.   

 

Vacation Bible School at Cornerstone - July 9
th

-13
th

, 2018, from 8:45am-

12:15pm.  For children who are entering Kindergarten through              

completion of 6
th

 grade.  There is no cost to attend.  T-shirts are $6                

and are optional.  Register online by clicking on the Proof Pirates VBS 

banner at www.CornerstonePCA.com!  If you have questions, please   

contact Jen Smith at jensmithcornerstone@gmail.com. 

 

Prison Outreach of Delaware - For information on how you can help  

support  this important ministry click on their web site at  

www.behindthebars.org or contact Mark Whiteman or Bruce Boone. 

Deacons Elders 

Billy Haines, Senior Pastor  
David Phillips, Associate Pastor 

Tim Malone, Director of Family Ministries 
Danica Jarrell, Administrative Assistant, Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 

Joy Evans, Administrative Assistant, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday 
Bob Merritt, Facilities Manager 

Laura Hubbard, Nursery Coordinator 
Jen Smith, Children’s Ministry Coordinator 

Roberta Watts, Music Director 
Dan Smith Jr., Pastoral Intern  

   Women’s Session Advisory           
Council                                                 

Carolyn Quesenberry      Nina Watts 
         Serena Reyle         Eileen Williams  

            Gail Rowan        Jane Anne Wilson 

Announcements 

Church Staff 
April 22, 2018 


